
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Thursday, May 1, 2025 
 
 
This is a friendly reminder that all cars on PPHS property should have a PPHS issued parking pass. 
Also, do not park on the grass at the back of the school. 
 
 
Art 

• Grade 11 and 12 Art students – our annual Art trip is almost here! Get your permission forms from Ms. 
Baxter or Ms. Bingham and submit, along with payment, to the office by May 5th. Trip is May 8th!  

 
Girls Night In 

• We are hoping all female students and teachers will join PPHS on Thursday May 8 from 4-7 pm for a 
night of female empowerment and bonding. We will be hosting information sessions for future careers, 
and clubs such as Air Cadets and Army Cadets, in addition to some fun activities related to health, 
wellness and future career possibilities! *New* - North End Fitness will be hosting a Stretch and Strength 
Meditation class and if possible, please bring a cozy blanket for this event. 

• Please pick up a permission form in Guidance, at the office or outside room 232.  To secure your spot, 
submit your form by May 5th and complete the google form in your Google classroom so we have an 
idea of numbers. The event will include make your own pizza, a salad, drinks and dessert and it is a free 
event.  

 
Golf 

• There will be an important meeting for the Varsity Golf team today at the start of lunch in Guidance.  
 
Library 

• There are still gently used books for sale in the library today at lunch. Bring a bag and dig through our 
previously loved books to find that hidden treasure. Only 25 cents can help save a book from the landfill. 
See you for some shopping today at lunch in the library! 

 
Music 

• The Unplugged Project rehearses today at lunch, and Jazz band rehearses today after school. See you 
all there!  

 
Rugby 

• The girls’ rugby team lost 10-5 in a close game against O’Neil yesterday. In the exhibition game, again 
facing O’Neil, we pulled off a 10-win. Great work, girls! Our next game is Monday vs. J. Clarke 
Richardson. 

 
Soccer 

• Rebels Soccer is off to a great start! The Junior girls battled Holy Trinity in a nail-biting game falling short 
in the final minutes of the game. Congrats to our team members with incredible defense and great goal 
scoring! The Senior girls had a tough game against Anderson but, they played hard and kept their spirits 
up. Looking forward to Friday’s game! 


